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Attachments:


1. Overall Description:

SA3 would like to thank CT1 for their LS S3-200911/C1-202933 on PAP/CHAP and other point-to-point protocols usage in 5GS.
SA3 would like to make the following two observations:

- 
EAP based secondary authentication is a replacement for PAP/CHAP in EPC therefore there is no need to support PAP/CHAP using ePCO.
- 
PAP is outdated and should not be used any more (RFC 1334 (PAP) has been obsoleted by RFC 1994).
2. Actions:

To CT1 group.

ACTION: 
SA3 would like to ask CT1 to take the above into account 
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